
From: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2018 10:27 AM EST 
To: Sullivan, Holly <hollyss@amazon.com>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
CC: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Thanks and quick follow-up 

We look forward to it.  Perhaps at that time we could also share potential dates for a Seattle HQ Campus tour.  Our County

Manager has approved the visit and we are in the process of selecting the key staff from the various departments. 

In addition to staff, our Vice Chair of the Board, Christian Dorsey who will be installed as Chair in January 2019, has

 indicated that he would join us. 

Victor 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 21, 2018, at 9:31 AM, Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Hi Andrea – On Wednesday it looks like 3pm would work for our team. Does that work for you?

 

From: Fava, Andrea [mailto:afava@amazon.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 5:13 PM

To: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Sullivan, Holly <hollyss@amazon.com>

Subject: Thanks and quick follow-up

 

Victor, Christina,

 

Thanks for the time today!

 

How does next Wednesday look for a meeting with our VA team? As we discussed, it would be great to get the team

better educated on your broader efforts (e.g. transportation, housing). We could also map out approvals timeline and

community engagement.

 

Best,

 

Andrea

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510
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